
For almost a year now, Technical Professional Paramedical (TPP) negotiations have been ongoing. 
When bargaining began, your TPP committee looked over all of the proposals put forward by 

the membership and set out a number of goals we felt we needed to accomplish in this round of 
negotiations. This included a fair wage increase for all, market and special wage adjustments, and 
wage parity for rural EMS personnel with their Winnipeg counterparts.  

While we’ve dealt with nearly all of our primary goals, the employer is still unable to address the 

key issue of EMS wage parity to our satisfaction.

With that in mind, the employer has requested one more meeting with us on Monday, June 20, and 
we hope they’ll address this key issue. Next week, we’ll update you on the outcome of that meeting 
and the direction the committee plans to take.

Thank you for your continued support. If you have any questions, please contact any member of the 
TPP bargaining committee through the MGEU Resource Centre at 1-866-982-6438.

In Solidarity,

The TPP Bargaining Committee:

Wayne Chacun, TPP Component Director, Local 306 Assiniboine Tech/Prof
Lorie Hebert, Local 76 Central Tech/Prof
Kathleen Freiheit, Local 77  Parkland Tech/Prof
Shayne Orr, Local 78 Interlake Tech/Prof
Bob Stonebridge, Local 79 North Eastman Tech/Prof
Greg Mendro, MGEU Staff   Representative
Shelley Neel, MGEU Staff   Representative
Russ Tychonick, MGEU Research Offi  cer
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MGEU Resource Centre: 
982-6438 (toll-free 1-866-982-6438)

TTY toll-free 1-866-982-6599 
e-mail: resourcecentre@mgeu.ca
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